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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 
 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

August 2021 

 

We had two tournaments in July; they couldn’t have been more different.  

Morgan Creek was hot, hot, hot and the golf course was not in the best 

shape.  Not horrible, just not to the level we like to see at our events.  

Turkey Creek had really nice weather for this time of year, aided by our 

early shotgun start and a great little breeze, and the course was in great 

shape.  Results are shown below.  Did you notice Ken Leufgen’s distance for 

CTP on hole #16 at Morgan Creek?  One inch!  Heck of a shot, Ken. 

 

From Mike Morrow, Club President: 

I would like to thank all those who have signed up and gotten their deposit 

in for Reno.  Please have your balance in by 8/27.  As in past years, the club 

has worn pink for cancer awareness at one of the two courses. This year we 

will continue the pink theme at The Lou Mucci Tournament, which will be 

played at Lakeridge on Monday, Oct 4th.  

 

The golf year is winding down. Only a few tournaments remain:  Haggin Oaks, 

which you should have already signed up, followed by the Club Championship 

at Teal Bend and Castle Oaks.  Our year ends with the scramble at Mather 

on November 6th.  Let’s finish the year with some big turnouts.  

 

TOURNAMENT RESULTS 

Morgan Creek 

1st Flight 

1  Larry Sifuentes    70 

2  Ron Mantsch    72 

3  Ken Leufgen    73 

 

Rich Anderson won the low putts with 30. 
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2nd  Flight 

1  John Valdes    69 net  

2  Mike Brunelle    71 (card off) 

3  Terry Dooley    71 

 

Dan Gish had the best putting score with 30 putts. 

 

3rd Flight 

1  Sandy Davis    69 net 

2  Bruce Prokopow    72 (card off) 

3  Jim Svobodny    72 

 

Dan Nelson won the putting with 32 putts. 

 

4th Flight 

1  Linda Asuncion    70 net 

2  Diane Dooley    72 

3  Renee Wildenberg   76 

 

Diane Dooley topped the putting with 30 putts. 

 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #4, Sandy Davis, 14’ 8”,  Hole #7, Brad Erway, 1’ 1”,  Hole #12, Toby 

Bartz, 7’ 0” and Hole #16, Ken Leufgen, 1” !!! 

 

John Valdes and Larry Sifuentes are our representatives for the NCGA 

Senior Four Ball tournament.  Play well, John and Larry. 

 

Turkey Creek 

1st Flight 

1  Brett Svobodny    74 net 

2  Alan Staton    75 

3  Rich Anderson    78 (card off) 

4  Mike Morrow    78 

 

Cosme Diaz won low putts with 28. 

 

2nd Flight 
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1  Bruce Prokopow    68 net 

2  Mike Hull     69 

3  Cindy Beach    70 

4  Renee wildenberg   71 

 

Mike Hull had the best putting score with 30 putts. 

 

3rd Flight 

1 Dave Ward    71 net 

2 Nick Schiaretti    71 

3 Johnice Swallender   75 

4 Peggi Mucci    76 

 

Peggy Mucci topped the putting contest with 33. 

 

Closet to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #3, Scott Wilson, 21’ 11”, hole #8, Rich Anderson, 2’ 4”, hole #11, Larry 

Sifuentes, 6’ 6”, hole #14, Donna Anderson, 2’ 0”. 

 

COMING EVENTS 

August has our lone event at Haggin Oaks on August 21 here in 

Sacramento.  Renee has sent out the entry form already.   

 

In September, we have our two Club Championship tournaments on the same 

weekend, first with Teal Bend on Saturday, September 11, followed by 

Castle Oaks on Sunday, September 12.  Important events, both held at 

great venues.   

 

Club President Mike Morrow has already sent out the package info for our 

Reno trip on October 4 & 5.  Make your plans now for this can’t-miss trip.   

 

TRGC WEBSITE 

James Snyder continues to update our club website to show the 2021 

tournament schedule, complete tournament results and other current 

information, including the 2021 membership renewal form.  This is a big job; 

thanks, James for your work each year to give us a better website.  Check it 

out when you get a chance and use it as a reference for upcoming events:  
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www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  James even has previous months’ newsletters on 

the site. 

 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.   

 

SUNSHINE 

No info on recent injuries or illnesses—that’s always good news.  Mike 

Morrow continues to recover from his recent fall injuries.  Not only did he 

play in the Turkey Creek tournament, he finished in the money.  Way to go, 

Mike. 

 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

